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Section 100.380  Statutory Language and Statutory Citations 

a)	Rules shall not unnecessarily repeat statutory language.  Whenever it is necessary to repeat or paraphrase statutory language in a rule, it shall appear in distinguishing type.  Italic type is expressly reserved for statutory language. 

b)	If it is necessary for an agency to use a type other than italic for statutory language, a statement as to what type is used must be made immediately after the main source note.  Underscoring is not considered to be distinguishing type because it is expressly reserved for added language in rules published in the Illinois Register. 

c)	Citations to statutes must be included immediately after the quotation or paraphrase as specified in Section 100.385.  However, in the event that the Section of the Act being quoted has already been cited earlier in the Part, the agency shall only specify the Section and the title of the Act in which the quotation appears. 

(Source:  Amended at 18 Ill. Reg. 13067, effective August 11, 1994)
